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Wild Virginia is proud to host the premiere of…   
 
 

Won't Pipe Down  

May 4 @ 7pm  

Court Square Theater  

Harrisonburg 

 

Wild Virginia, the Sierra Club and JMU are teaming up to bring you a special screening 

of the new film Won't Pipe Down by four students at James Madison University about 

the fight against the proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline. 

 

Tickets are free, but please register here to save your seat. 

The film is 30 minutes long and will include a panel with local activists and some of 

the film makers. The shorter version, released earlier, has already won honorable 

mention in the student short documentary category at the BEA Film Festival 

(Broadcast Education Association) and the student short documentary category at the 

William and Mary Global Film Fest. 

Watch Trailer 

Film Facebook Page 

Wild Virginia is a grassroots nonprofit organization dedicated to preserving wild 

forest ecosystems in Virginia’s National Forests.   
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